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Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Reed: 

Jodi Rice has been a parent at NES for a long while. Having a large family with four children means we 
are lucky enough to keep this wonderful family for years and years! Jodi has been extra wonderful by 
helping in the kindergarten classroom each week. Mrs. Archer always sends home Friday Folders with 
all her students each Friday. These folders contain all the very important papers, completed school 
work, school menus and flyers, and other communication about kindergarten to keep families, the 
classroom and Mrs. Archer running smoothly. Jodi shows up to school each Friday like clockwork to 
stuff those Friday Folders to make sure kindergarten families know all the important details about 
school each week. Often Jodi showed up last year with baby Violet strapped to her chest, so having a 
new baby didn't even stop her from overseeing this important weekly job.

Jodi, we greatly appreciate your effort in keeping organization systems going in Mrs. Archer’s class, in 
helping each week at school even when you are pulled in a million different directions by your own 
family, and for always being a cheerful and happy force when you come into the school. We sure 
recognize everything you do for us! Thank you! 

Sincerely,

Kristi Mills, Principal


